
To whom it may concern,

I am strongly opposed to SB210. Voting by mail has made voting for rural Oregonians and working 
class people so much easier. There is little to no evidence of voter fraud in the state and the only 
thing in person voting will do is exclude large populations of rural voters and working class voters 
who can’t take time off of work to go wait in long lines. 

Thank you for your consideration,
Lydia Doleman 


